
Friday 22nd May 

Dear Elm, 

I hope you are well and of course ready to learn! 

The weather has been absolutely beautiful over the past few days. 

The sun is out and the birds are singing. If you have a garden or 

managed to spend a bit of time outdoors please don’t forget to wear 

a sunhat and to put on sun cream. It is so important that you protect 

your skin from the sun! 

Our story of the day is Aaaarrgghh Spider by Lydia Monks. Can you 

guess what the story is about? Do you like spiders? Most spiders 

spin webs. Have you ever seen a spider web before? Maybe you 

should try to find some the next time you go outside☺. 

Other activities I would like you to try are 

• Small World Play- Creating a scene from the story 

• Rhyming Soup- Using your voice to find items that rhyme 

Please have a go at trying these activities.  

As always, I look forward to seeing your amazing pictures that you 

send to the online gallery. Please continue to share! 

Thankyou. 

Enjoy your weekend, 

Miss Dixon 

 

 


